
 

NOTICE OF UNACCOMPANIED SITE INSPECTIONS FOR THE WEST 
HIGHLAND AND ISLANDS LOCAL PLAN EXAMINATION 
 
This is to give notice that the Appointed Reporters undertaking the Examination for 
The West Highland & Islands Local Plan will be carrying out unaccompanied site 
inspections within the local plan area as indicated below: 
 
Mr Iain Lumsden will be carrying out site inspections in the Lochaber area from the 
middle of August 2009. 
 
Mr David Russell will be carrying out site inspections in the Fort William area from 
the end of August 2009. 
 
Mr Douglas Hope will be carrying out site inspections in the Skye & Lochalsh area 
during mid September 2009. 
 
The purpose of the unaccompanied site inspections is to acquaint the Reporter with 
the location and surroundings of those sites which are the subject of unresolved 
representations, and to allow him to note any relevant features which have been 
referred to in the submissions.  Neither those who submitted the representations, nor 
representatives of the council, have been invited to accompany the Reporter.  In the 
event that a Reporter requires to undertake a further site inspection on an 
accompanied basis, or to seek further information, the relevant parties will be 
informed of the arrangements in writing. 
 

 


